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Product /Process Change Notification 
       

PCN Originator: 

NAME: Eason Chen 

EMAIL: Eason.chen@liteon.com 

PHONE: +866-2-22226181 ext: 2159 

 

Change Type:  

Change package quantity per reel for all SMD related products. 

Part Affected or Product Description:  

Package Series 
before change After change 

MOQ(kpcs) 
Qty/reel (kpcs) Qty/reel (kpcs) 

LTE/LTR C950 Series 1.5 2 8 

LTE/LTR S951 Series 1.5 3 15 

LTE/LTR C951 Series 1.5 3 15 

LTE/LTR C190 Series 3 4 20 

LTE/LTR C191 Series 3 5 25 

LTE-C195 Series 4 5.5 27.5 

 

Description and Extent of Change: 

No impact to product outline dimension, electronic/optical function and reliability. 

Reason of Change: 

To increase packing efficiency, Liteon would like to unify package quantity per reel for all SMD related 

products. 

Effective Date of Change: 

Apr. 15, 2018 

Availability of Sample and Datasheet: 

Datasheet will be updated upon request 

 

Response Date: This PCN is considered approved, without further notification, unless we receive specific 

customer concerns within 1 months after the PCN issuance date. 

These changes have been reviewed and approved by Lite-On Technology engineers and managers per Lite-On Technology 
procedure: Change Control and Customer Notification, PCN-20180018 
Please contact your Lite-On Technology Sales/Customer Service/Filed sales engineer or Contact Center 
(http://optoelectronics.liteon.com/en-us/about/contact-us.aspx) for any questions or support requirements. Please return any 
response as soon as possible, but not to exceed 30 days. 
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